
100 Pine Street 
South Paris, ME 04281 

Telephone 207-744-0322     Fax 743-8048 

 
 

The Oxford Hills School Based Health Center 
at Oxford Hills Middle School and Oxford Hills Comprehensive High School 

 
 
          July 14, 2009 
 
 
Dear Primary Care Provider: 
 
Your patient,      , is enrolled in the School-Based Health Center 
(SBHC).  Our records indicate a history of asthma.  A current asthma plan will assist the 
SBHC and the school nurses in providing continuing care for your asthma patients in 
school.  We need your help with this. 
 
On the attached sheet please indicate the patient’s asthma status by checking the 
appropriate box.  If the patient has an asthma plan, please include a copy.  Please 
fax the sheet on asthma status and the asthma plan to the SBHC at 739-2216.  Thank 
you for helping us provide quality care for this patient. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Debra J. Nichols, RN, CPNP 
 


